
TO, Maria, Kelly 
      
     My name is Dusty, Hearn, I am a disabled veteran and a recreational miner. I am writing to 
you as regards to having a hearing on HB 2841. This bill will fill a void , in that it will allow 
miners a voice in any future dealing of the state as it pertains to mining. As miners we have a 
great love and respect for the out doors.  
    Having a voice at the table where decisions are made about miners will enable a fair debate. 
For to long only environmentalist have been heard before decisions have been made which 
affect a lot of people. Miners are some of the best stewards of the land, as we cleanup sites 
that we find where others have left a mess. Please give the bill a fair hearing and do the right 
thing. Thank you Dusty Hearn 
 


